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PUBLIC NOTICE

EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION INTO DRAFT OPERATOR
LICENSE CONDITIONS (STANDARD AND OPERATOR SPECIFIC)

NICTA wishes to advise the industry and stakeholders that submissions for the above Consultation is
further extended by 2 weeks. The extension is granted after considering requests from key stakeholders
for additional time to prepare their submissions.

The new deadline for written submissions is now extended to 1% of March 2019, close of business.

Copies of the written submissions can be email'éd\tq_inquirv.submission@nicta.qov.pq. Hard copy of
same must be either hand delivered or posted to our postal address, P. O. Box 8444, BOROKO, NCD.

The Consultation Paper on the Draft Operator License Conditions can be downloaded from the NICTA
website www.nicta.gov.pg or request our | ckerua@nicta.gov.pg
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